
Planning Committee

Wednesday, 7th March, 2018

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:      Councillor Lyons (Chairperson); 
Councillors Carson, Garrett, 
Johnston, Magee, McAteer and Mullan.

Officers in Attendance:         Ms. E. Hanratty, Mr. N. Hasson
and Ms. E. McGoldrick.

Site Visit

Further to its decision of 13th February, the Committee convened at 12:30 pm, 
City Hall, for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of the following applications: 

LA04/2017/1394/F - Supported accommodation for older people comprising 32 
apartments in total on land East of Harberton Park to the south of 25 Harberton 
Park.

Members Present:      Councillor Lyons (Chairperson); Councillors Carson, 
Garrett, Johnston, McAteer and Mullan.

The Chairperson reminded the Members, given the issues which had been raised 
regarding the parking, height of the building and proximity to the broader King’s Hall 
development, the Committee had agreed to defer consideration of the application to 
enable a site visit to be undertaken.

LA04/2017/1505/F- 15 residential apartments at 1 - 3 Eia Street.

Members Present:      Councillor Lyons (Chairperson); Councillors Garrett, and 
Magee.

The Chairperson reminded the Members, given the issues which had been raised 
by the objector’s, the Committee had agreed to defer consideration of the application to 
enable a site visit to be undertaken.

The Committee noted that both applications would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 2.00 pm.

                              Noted.

Chairperson


